

Dear Studio Owner and/or Professional,

We are excited to invite you to the 12th Annual Pennsylvania Ballroom Scrimmage on October 7th 2018 and hope you will put the date on your calendar as soon as you get a chance. We appreciate those of you who have been with us for many years and look forward to meeting new dancers in our midst.

Like the past we have negotiated the best deal possible with Lancaster Convention Center and Marriott at Penn Square. We intend for you to have a comfortable stay and an exciting competition in historic Lancaster.

We have carefully selected a new cutting edge DJ to Kick- Off our weekend.

DJ Mast adds a refreshing twist to ballroom music for our always fun competition friends and the young local crowd that just tends to randomly show up. Even the Officials join!

Keep in mind the floor Saturday night is not a Dance Jam Floor so please do not wear your competition shoes to the Kick-Off Party.

Generous dance lovers from the Lancaster area continue with the vision of the Pennsylvania Ballroom Scrimmage and are sponsoring prize money for Top Teacher, Top Male/Female Student, Amateur Couple, Open Bronze & Open Scholarships.

NEW is the Emerald Charity 3 Dance which supports At Risk Kids After School Program, Rock Steady Parkinsons Program, Casa, Big Brothers Big Sisters and much more.

We have also added Solo Proficiency dances for students who specifically want to review their school figures, this is perfect for your young students who have not yet acquired a partner.

It is a privilege every year to work with such talented professionals, to extend our thanks to you we would like to offer you a Hotel Room Incentive, if you have 60 Single Adult Dance Entries you will receive a Complimentary Hotel Room for Sunday night, October 6th.

Please be aware that this incentive is only honored if your paperwork is received no later then the due date!

As last year, hotel reservations will be made through the organizer of the competition; this will ensure that your check-in process goes smoothly.

All paperwork and payment related to the competition itself is due by September 7th 2018.

After the due date we can no longer offer packages nor quarantee a Special Room Rate for the event due to arrangements with the hotel.

There is a \$60 incentive for those of you who "Share" the Pennsylvania Ballroom Scrimmage on Facebook and other social media by August 20th 2018.

All the paperwork needed to register for the event is available on www.paballroomscrimmage.com

If you have any questions, please be sure to contact us! Hope to see you on Saturday night October 6th .

Sincerely,

Barbra Snyder

Phone: 717-813-6144 Email: info@paballroomscrimmage.com

Registrar

Phone: 717-799-9416 Email: Leraunt@ballroomonthesquare.com

Leraunt van Loon

